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Share your ideas for the future of the Manitou 
Incline at workshop 

By Jeanne Davant 

The first in a series of workshops seeking input for a Manitou Incline management plan 

that will guide future decision making regarding public recreation at the Incline takes place June 

24 at 7 p.m. in Manitou Springs City Hall. 

The project is managed by the City of Colorado Springs Parks, Recreation and Cultural 

Services Department with support from the City of Manitou Springs and funding from Great 

Outdoors Colorado. 

There will be additional meetings in July to focus on the following topics in more detail. 

All meetings are in Memorial Hall at Manitou Springs City Hall at 6 p.m.: 

• July 13 -Traffic and parking focus area session 

• July 14 - Trails and trailhead focus area session 

• July 15 - Management and operations focus area session 

The Incline is private property and a posted no trespassing area. Public access on the 

Incline is not allowed. Trespassing on the Incline is illegal. 

For more information, contact Aimee Cox at 719-385-5632 or e-mail 

aicox@springsgov.com. 
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